
The Race is On!

Members of Team Penguin 2013
show  off  their  tees.
(Organizer  Joe  Jenkins  is
standing  in  the  center  of
the front row.) Photo: Clark
College/Alison  Pezanoski-
Browne

Once again, academic advisor Joe Jenkins is organizing a Clark
College team to run in the next Shamrock Run, held March 15 in
Portland. Last year, 96 members of Team Penguin completed one
of the courses–which range from a 3.1-mile walk to a 13.1-mile
half-marathon  run–raising  $480  for  the  Alex  Montoya
Scholarship Fund at Clark College Foundation. Interested in
learning more? Jenkins has created a Facebook page for team
members  to  share  information,  schedule  training  runs,  and
cheer each other on.
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